
  

 

April 
2025 

 

   

 

  
  

 In this month’s 
newsletter…….. 
 

  Thank You  
 
 Thursday All Day Sessions 

 
 Fundraising 

 
 Resources 

 
 What to do if my child is unwell 

 
 Warmer Weather 

 
 Happy Easter 

 
 Term dates 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
Thank You  
 
 
Thank you to everyone that has donated bikes 
and scooters to us recently, it is much 
appreciated. 
 
Thank you also for helping us keep our food 
waste to a minimum. We haven’t seen our little 
rodent friends recently.  We will keep this rule 
for the foreseeable future. 
 

Thursday All Day 
Sessions 
 
 

From Thursday 24th April we will also be offering 
Thursday lunch and afternoon sessions.  So this will 
now be available as an all day session going forward.  
If you are wanting to add this session please can you 
email me by Friday 18th April. 
 
 

  

 



 

 

 

  

 

Fundraising              Unwell Child            Warmer Weather  

I hope that you are having fun 
filling your smartie tubes for our 
Easter fundraiser.  We look 
forward to hearing about the 
good deeds and tasks that have 
been completed. 
 
Unfortunately, the BSL and 
Meditation sessions will not be 
going ahead on the 15th of April 
as we didn’t have enough 
people booking on to them. 
 
We are always looking at 
different and new ways to 
fundraise at preschool, please 
let us know if you have any 
ideas. 
 

Resources 
Any donations of the following 
for after the half term would be 
greatly appreciated. 
 

 Rocks/Shells/Sticks 
 Laminate Flooring 
 Masking Tape 
 Ribbon 
 Plain Flour 
 Rose Petals 
 Buckets and Spades 
 Soft Balls 
 Play Sand 
 Tissues/Baby Wipes 

 

 If your child will not be 
attending their normal session 
whether due to illness or 
another reason, please can you 
call, text or email the preschool 
as early as possible to let us 
know.  You can text on        
07926 355187, or email  
langtoftpreschool@btinternet.com  
 
If your child is unwell and needs 
paracetamol before preschool 
or has a temperature, we ask 
that they stay at home. 
Paracetamol tends to wear off 
after 4 hours and this can end 
up in the child going downhill 
rapidly.  
 
If your child requires antibiotics, 
the advice we have states that 
they should stay off for 48 hours 
from the start of the course.  
 
If your child has sickness or 
diarrhoea they will need to be 
kept off for 48 hours after the 
last episode. Thank you.  
 

Nut Free 
Please can I remind you all that 
we are a nut free setting. Please 
can you ensure that there are 
no nut products in your child’s 
lunches. 
  

 We have had some lovely 
weather lately and we would 
appreciate it if a sun hat can be 
put into the children’s bags, 
preferably can they please have a 
named hat that stays at the 
setting. Please can children also 
wear Velcro fastening 
plimsols/soft shoes with a good 
grip to aid their play inside and 
out. If possible, can the girls 
please wear leggings, trousers or 
shorts to the setting instead of a 
skirt and dress as this enables 
safe and independent play 
especially outside. 
 

Happy Easter 
We hope that you all have a 
wonderful Easter break and we 
will see you back at preschool 
from Wednesday 23rd April. 

 
Term Dates 

What a parent said about our setting when their child left us………. 

“We wanted to say thank you for so many amazing experiences, opportunities and friendships 
and for being the most nurturing and lovely group of teachers we could have wished for.”. 
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